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Southern California Edison Company 
P. 0. BOX 800 

2244 WALNUT GROVE AVENUE 

ROSEMEAD, CALIFORNIA 91770 

M. 0. MEDFORD TELEPHONE 

MANAGER OF NUCLEAR ENGINEERING (818) 302-1749 

AND LICENSING February 8, 1988 

10 CFR 50.71(e) 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Attention: Document Control Desk 
Washington, D.C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

Subject: Docket No. 50-206 
Updated Fire Hazards Analysis (UFHA) 
San Onofre Nuclear Generating Station 
Unit 1 

By letter dated November 20, 1987, SCE informed the NRC that due to the 
magnitude of incorporating the San Onofre Units 2 and 3 Appendix R 
reassessment into the next annual revision of the Updated Fire Hazards 
Analysis (Revision 4), additional preparation time would be required. Since 
the UFHA is common to San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3, SCE has determined that it 
would be prudent to submit the Unit 1 specific information together with the 
Units 2 and 3 portion. Therefore, SCE expects to transmit the UFHA, Revision 
4 for San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 to the NRC by May 31, 1988.  

If there are any questions, please contact me.  

Very truly yours, 

cc: J. B. Martin, Regional Administrator, NRC Region V 
F. R. Huey, NRC Senior Resident Inspector, San Onofre Units 1, 2 and 3 
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